
 
 

 

24 December 2012 

 

 

Ian Dempster 

General Manager – Operations  

Gas Industry Company Limited 

Level 8, The Todd Building 

95 Customhouse Quay 

WELLINGTON 6143 

 

By email: ian.dempster@gasindustry.co.nz  

 

 

Dear Ian, 

 

Re:  Submission on the Statement of Proposal – amendments to the gas Governance ( Critical 

Contingency Management) Regulations 2008  

 

Attached is our response to your  proposal using the template provided.   

 

We would be very happy to discuss with the GIC in more detail the future criteria for MLC consumers 

as we consider it very important to both us and the CCO that there is clarity for all on this aspect of 

the Regulations. 

 

We thank you for the opportunity to submit on this important issue. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Lyndon Haugh 

Energy Manager 

Carter Holt Harvey Pulp & Paper Ltd 
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